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St Francis Xavians,  we can do this!  Stay safe, stay alert. 

Head Teacher / Principal: Mrs J Downes 

 

 
REMINDER: Struggling for dropping off? 

 
I have spoken to SinglePoint about issues some 
parents/carers have at dropping off time.  They have 
mentioned that they could offer a service of dropping 
off if you can drop your son/daughter at 8.15am to 
them for the cost of £3.00 per day.  If you are 
interested in this, please contact SinglePoint directly. 

 
Code of Conduct  

 
It has been reported to me that whilst queuing outside 
school this week, that a person waiting to collect a child 
was verbally abusive, which included swearing being 
heard, towards some of our parents.  Please remember that 
this sort of behaviour is totally unacceptable.  We have a 
Parent/Visitor Code of Conduct Policy and have the very highest 
expectations for our whole school family.  Our policy can be 
found on our website at: 
http://www.st-francisxavier.sandwell.sch.uk/Files/Download/fc084e32-24f7-4a77-8d31-
aff963a4b99f/36267b2e-16f8-4e83-ae23-
ed560671db0b/SCoS%20Parent%20and%20Visitor%20Code%20of%20Conduct%20Augu
st%202020.pdf  

 
Attendance 

 
Well done to everyone who is well enough to come to school.  We 
know these are difficult times, but everyone is doing really well. 
Any class with 99-100% can have 2 house points. 

Y3 YN Y5 Y1 Y4 Y6 YR Y2 
93% 96% 96% 98% 98% 98% 100% 100% 

 
 

 
Punctuality – Well done everyone! 

 
Well done  to EVERYONE!  There have been no late marks 
anywhere in school last week.  2 House points for 
EVERYONE! 

Lunches 
 

Thank you to all who have ordered lunches in time.   
Remember: ALL lunches MUST be ordered before the start of 
the school day.  If you have issues, Mrs Marshall can help you.  If 
you fail to order a school lunch, your son or daughter may be 
distressed and hungry.   
 
 

Year of the Word: We Pray Together 
 

Thank you to the children who have 
completed the apple prayers at home.  We 
have had some really beautiful prayers 
back and will be putting them on our 

virtues tree at the front of school.  If you 
have not completed one, there is still time. 

 
 
 

Who are the Tidy Crew? 
 

Well done to Year 1 for 
last week.  Not only are 
they taking care of their 
classroom, but also the 
outside too. 
 
 

HOMEWORK 
 
Please look out for the letter which will follow, 
explaining homework. 
 

HOME LEARNING – ONLY FOR CHILDREN 
FROM BUBBLES SELF-ISOLATING DUE TO 

COVID-19 
 
There will be a letter explaining what to do for 
home learning if a bubble closes. 
 

New Leaders Announcement 
 
We are pleased to announce the new leaders for this year: 
 

Head Boy: Syrus 
 
Head Girl: Ashanae 
 
Deputy Head Boy: Kyle 
 
Deputy Head Girl: Lemonique 

 
We look forward to a new and different year together.  The 
announcements. 
 

 

REMINDER 
Birthdays – Children are welcome to wear non-uniform, but MUST NOT 
bring anything to share at all on school premises. 


